September 2, 2020

Ms. Courtney Avery
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board

RE: Effingham Medical Office Building #20-030

Dear Ms. Avery,

I am a Teutopolis resident in Effingham County and am writing to show my support for Sarah Bush
Lincoln’s new medical office in Effingham. The building would be a needed update to the current
facility. Sarah Bush Lincoin already has a huge presence in the county. Their services are being used by
many in our community and give our residents options for their medical service needs. The

facility would improve the health needs of the area. Please look favorably on the project. It is a needed

service for our community.

Thank you,
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James E. Esker

Teutopolis Il. 62467




